
We are wri(ng this le/er in support of the Rogue Valley Farm to School Program which we 
strongly support. Both our grandsons have par(cipated in the program which we credit for 
giving them an apprecia(on for healthy food and how it’s farmed. The program supports local 
farmers, uses federal funds for local be/erment, supports healthy locally grown food in our 
school programs and provides hands-on learning for local Rogue Valley children. Please support 
this program with appropriate funding increases. Thanks very much, 

 

Ken and Tina Slosberg 


